
San Pasqual Valley Unified School District 

 

Parents/Guardians of students enrolled in any of the schools in the San Pasqual Valley 

Unified School District:  If you have filled out a form requesting a HotSpot and have not 

picked it up, please contact Nadia Moe at 760-572-0222 ext 2095 or nmoe@spvusd.org to 

schedule an appointment. 

 

For those parents that have not filled out the form, but are in need of a hotspot, we will 

reopen the form on Monday, October 19, 2020.  The link to fill out the form is:  

https://forms.gle/GnHsnyB2jXJXVrKUA  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Technology Hotline Open from 8 am to 3 pm Monday to Friday 

Jesse Moe:  760-572-0222 ext 2277 or jmoe@spvusd.org 

Stephen Ferrer:  760-572-0222 ext. 2195 or sferrer@spvusd.org  
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